

NOORDWYK PRIMARY SCHOOL



Newsletter 1

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome back again to our 2022 school year, please note the following important information:

1. Pick up/Drop off, of our learners

Please ensure that you drive up the curb and park on the vacant lot adjacent to the school. Please avoid parking in the street and making U-turns as it obstructs traffic.

Do not give learners money to buy treats, learners are running through the traffic in the afternoons to go and buy from vendors.

Learners are to be dropped off before 07:30 and collected promptly at 14:00 or when they dismiss, learners will receive demerits for late arrival and collection.

2. Rainy days

We will be experiencing more rain this season, ensure that your child has a raincoat that is clearly marked and handy to put over their uniform. Learners are to be collected from class in the afternoon if it is raining.

3. Fees

School fees are payable from this month. Thank you to parents who have taken advantage of the 15% discount already and paid their school fees for the year. Exemption forms are available on D6 Connect and the school website for download and to be returned with all documentation before 12 February 2022. Please use your family code when making payment to the school's bank account and verify on your statements that you are using the correct code and that payments are reflected. Fun days to be paid in advance and proof of payment sent to the class teacher (civvies days). Learners should not at any time have money with them.

4. Assessment Plans

Assessment plans have been posted to D6 Connect, please connect to our formal communication via your phone and update your phone number, should you not be able to connect to the school and your child directly on your profile. All notices, calendar events and information regarding your child is available at your fingertips on this platform. Let us ensure that we support all our learners from day one academically.

5. Covid-19

We are encouraging all our parents and learners who are old enough to vaccinate. We have returned with all learners to school this year and will be monitoring the situation very closely. Daily we have 50 and more learners arriving without their masks too school, ensure that they don't leave home or transport without their masks.

Thanking you Yours in Edukation

Mrs. L. Eloff-Principal

115 9TH RD NOORDWYK, MIDRAND O EMAIL: admin@noordwykprimary.co.za

Our vision: "Knowledge is Power"

TEL: 010 590 4742 SCHOOL REG NO: 700400684 www.noordwykprimary.co.za

P.O. Box 7548, Halfway House, 1685